
McGrILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL
Faculty of Arts

Office of the Dean

November 20, 1925.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,

Principal, McGill University.

My dear Principal,

I enclose a letter from

You probably know Mr .Allan
m

G.U. Allan of Winnipeg, 

personally. At any rate, the letter is too good an 

example of breezy western humour not to be
11

read.

Please return the letter to 

with it.
me when you have finished

Yours sincerely ,

Enel.

Dean
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